
Dates for this year 

12th May – Animal Enclosure working party 

– please join us 

22nd May – M & M Theatre Production of 

The Railway Children for KS2 

25th May – SCHOOL CLOSED FOR INSET 

28TH MAY – 1ST JUNE – HALF TERM 

4TH June – BACK TO SCHOOL 

7th June – KS2 TRIP TO THE ROYAL 

CORNWALL SHOW 

THURSDAY 21ST JUNE – SPORTS DAY 

THURSDAY 28TH JUNE – RESERVE SPORTS 

DAY!! 

FRIDAY 29th JUNE – PTA SUMMER FAYRE 

FRIDAY 6TH JULY – A CHILDREN’S 40TH 

BIRTHDAY PARTY FOR THE SCHOOL 

9 – 13TH July – HEATREE RESIDENTIAL, YEAR 5 

19TH July – LEAVERS SERVICE AND 

EUCHARIST FOR YEAR 6 AT ST STEPHEN’S 

CHURCH 1.45pm start 

Year 6 BBQ from 4pm – 5.30pm 

20TH July – BREAK UP FOR SUMMER 
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What’s in store for the children next week? 

 

Reception will be cooking and tasting Jack’s magic beans. 

Year 1 will be blasting into space as they make their rockets. 

Year 2 will be looking closely at the artwork of Nanette Martin and using oil pastels to create our own 

versions. 

Year 3 will be in the advertising business! 

Year 4 will be writing an awesome recount based on a poem by Michael Rosen. 

Year 5 will be finding out about Saxon invasions in Britain. 

Year 6 will be thinking about our new science project and stepping into the shoes of Charles Darwin. 

 

 

Thank you so much for supporting Millie and Ella in 

their Bake Sale this week. They raised a tremendous 

£184.47. We wish baby Henry and the whole family 

all the best.  

Year 5 are doing an amazing sponsored ‘JUMP OFF’ 

in aid of the British Heart Foundation on Wednesday 

23rd May. The children have been practising their 

skipping skills every week and have set themselves a 

challenging 50,000 skips target between them and 

with the help of some parents! Year 5 parents are 

invited to join them at 1.45pm – please do give them 

all your support. Any sponsorship raised will be 

divided 80% to the British Heart Foundation and 20% 

towards a school project of their choice. 

Year 5 have also been building spaghetti structures 

strong enough to survive a ‘jelly’ earthquake. They 

put a great deal of thought into the type of structures 

that would be strong enough to survive a quake and 

then tested it with a good shake.  



 

 

TERM DATES FOR NEXT ACADEMIC 
YEAR ARE NOW ON THE WEBSITE 

Our Military Heroes Kids Club visited St Stephen’s Church 

this week to sow poppy seeds around the War Memorial. 

 

Reception and KS1 came together to work as teams and 

share the learning. They had a great time getting to know 

each other better and they worked really hard. 

 
Year 2 love doing practical 

maths. They use all sorts of 

different ways to solve 

problems and they love 

working together. Keep up 

the great work – well done. 

 

Over the last three weeks the 

children have enjoyed having 

demonstration music lessons from 

peripatetic music teachers from the 

Cornwall Music service Trust. They 

enjoyed listening to the keyboard, 

piano, woodwind instruments and 

the drums – they particularly enjoyed 

the drumming demonstration which 

made us all dance! If your child is 

interested in starting music lessons 

please speak to Mr Hill or Mrs Dunbar. 


